
 
 

 

 

 

Request for Proposals Publication Notice 
 

 

 

Person County has released a Request for Proposals (RFP) to improve broadband 

service in Person County. A PDF version of the RFP is available on the Person 

County website at the following link: 

(http://www.personcounty.net/Home/ShowDocument?id=4809). The deadline for 

RFP submission is November 10, 2016 at 5:00 pm.    
 

For additional information, contact Sybil Tate, Person County Assistant County 

Manager at 336-597-1720 or in person at 304 South Morgan Street, Room 211, 

Roxboro, North Carolina, 27573 or via email at state@personcounty.net. 

 

 

Brenda B. Reaves, NCCCC, CMC 

Clerk to the Board 
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